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varEmail


Dear varTitle varFirstName varLastName,


Greetings from the St. Elizabeth Men of Action!  Our hope is that this letter finds you doing well.  We pray that you are 
able to find some time over the summer for relaxation, quiet time and reflection.   Our Men of Action group continues 
to pray for you each Tuesday morning when we gather in the Chapel, and we also have men designated to pray for you 
each day of the week.  One of our Gospel readings this month is from Matthew - Cha 11:


Jesus said: “Come to me, all you who labor and are burdened, and I will give you rest.   Take my yoke 
upon you and learn from me, for I am meek and humble of heart; and you will find rest for yourselves.  
For my yoke is easy, and my burden light.”


We are so thankful to you for all the countless times you have taught and shepherded those around you.  Your faith and 
your commitment to the church inspire each of us, as you are Christ to others.  May we all know that Jesus’ yoke is easy 
and His burden is light.   We just need to trust and spend time with the Lord – thank you for reminding us of that! And 
we pray continually that God richly blesses you and your ministry. 


Your brothers in Christ, 


St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action


